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Following press reports, the Investigation Services of the Autorité de la

concurrence confirm an unannounced inspection, after authorisation from a

liberty and custody judge, at the premises of companies suspected of having

implemented anticompetitive practices in the sector for the manufacture and

marketing of glass packaging.
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